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1968 born close to Colombo Bodu Govi 
Graduate Teacher daughter 5’ 2” in height 
fair complexioned legally separated. No 
encumbrances. Parents seek partner with 
employment. Can live in. Write with horo-
scope & Contact Nos.B79650 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T766669-1

1983 Sept close to Colombo from a respect-
able family background Bodu Govi 5’, tan 
complexioned M.B.A. qualified holding an 
executive post at an International Institute 
earning a high salary & owning a vehicle 
and land only daughter parents seek quali-
fied partner with permanent employment & 
of moral values. (Ku Si 7 Ravi 9) Inquiries 
together with a copy of horoscope.B78379 
C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colom-
bo T756531-1

1986/11, 6’ Royal Collegion B (Eng.) MSc 
working in Japan. Devoid of liquor smoke. 
B/G parents from Avissawella seek educat-
ed pretty fair complexioned daughter who 
preferred living in Japan kpsperera1726@
gmail.com or C/O paper.B79145 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T761455-1

1989.04, Galle, Govi/Karawa, Graduate in 
Economics final year qualified in Law Col-
lege, due to take oaths in January, fair, slim, 
5’ 4”. Parent seek kuja 1, 4, 7, 8, 12 horo-
scope owned Lawyer, Engineer, Accountant 
son in a significant family. All details by 1st 
letter. kusumkule58@gmail.comB79986 
C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colom-
bo T771097-1

1991 (Close to Colombo Bodu Govi 5’ 5” 
Employed at the Lanka Electricity board 
Management Assistant Beautiful daughter 
kuja 1, 2, 4, 7, 8, 12 horoscopes preferred.
B79763 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 
Colombo T767476-1

1992 Buddhist Govi Height 5’ 6” Employed 
while receiving education in Japan parents 
seek educated & free of family encum-
brance, a son resident or willing to migrate 
to Japan for their only daughter. Coming Sri 
Lanka for December holidays.B80000 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T771380-1

A suitable partner with sober habits, profes-
sionally qualified and well employed here or 
abroad is sought by parents Sri Jayawarde-
nepura for 1979 October born, pretty, fair, 
slim, virtuous daughter with unblemished 
noble character, educated leading Con-
vent Colombo and well employed in lead-
ing International Airline as Senior Cabin 
Services Supervisor, drawing high salary. 
Owns substantial assets including a mod-
ern car. B/G - No differences. Please reply 
with horoscope. E-mail: wstd31@gmail.
comB79315 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 
2047 Colombo T762555-1

ACADEMICALLY / professionally quali-
fied partner below 45 is sought by G / B 
parents for educated, divorced (short mar-
riage) daughter 38yrs. 5’ 5”, fair, pretty, 
holds high position in Company. Rahu 
7th Punawasa 4th. No Kuja dosha. Send 
horoscope and details.B78331 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T756090-1

ATTRACTIVE qualified, Sinhala Christian 
lady, sixties looking younger. Marriage part-
ner: sober professionally/ academic 66-69, 
good charactered, refined, smart. Details.
B78246 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 
Colombo T752364-1

B/G parents from Battaramulla seek profes-
sionally and academically qualified son for 
their 40, 5’ 2” smart, B.Sc Colombo univer-
sity, CIMA, M.Sc qualified daughter working 
in reputed company in Australia. Differenc-
es immaterial. Reply with H/C.B80017 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T771867-1

B/G professional parents from Colombo 
suburb seek educated, well employed or 
professional businessman as partner for 
their daughter, born 1986, 4’ 11”, fair, thin 
and young looking, Software Engineer 
working international company Colombo. 
Only brother Engineer married, living sepa-
rately. Inherits assets cash and non-cash. 
Reply with horoscope with family details. 
Email: sunewimal@gmail.comB78828 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T759181-1

BUDDHIST G/K parents seek a suitable 
partner for their only daughter born in 1977, 
employed as a Post Doctoral Researcher 
in USA. Reply with horoscope and fam-
ily details. Prefer USA resident/ employee.
B79964 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 
Colombo T770313-1

BUDDHIST Govi parents from Colombo 
seek for their 1992 year born, 5’ 1”, pretty, 
well- accomplished, lean, graduate (UK) 
Attorney-at-Law daughter, a suitable, hand-
some, educated, good mannered son. 
proposal2016suba@gmail.comB78641 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T758253-1

BUDDHIST, Karawa father seeks for his 
28 year 5’ 5” pretty daughter with MSc 
degree from America presently employed 
there as a Financial Analyst, a suitable, 
handsome son. asmkumarasiri@gmail.
comB80022 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 
2047 Colombo T771916-1

CLOSE to Colombo Bodu Govi, Vishwa 
Kula, 21, 5’ 2”, pretty, fair daughter’s parents 
seek permanent job having or businessman 
son. Sent only non sinful horoscope. Send 
horoscope copy with telephone number.
B79975 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 
Colombo T770729-1

CLOSE to Colombo Bodu, Govi 1987 
November born 5’ 6” good charactered 
beautiful, owning properties MBBS Govt. 
Doctor. Retired parents seek MBBS Doctor/
Executive or an Engineer son of suitability. 
Horoscope & family details compulsory.
B80001 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 
Colombo T771381-1

CLOSE to Colombo middle class Govi/ 
Bodu catholic family 28 years 5’ 6” in height 
beautiful fair slim figured employed & own-
ing assets, parents seek young partner of 
equal status & with respectable employ-
ment. No barriers.B79998 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T771348-1

CLOSE to Colombo, born in August 1988, 
Spacial degree in Computer Software En-
gineer, now working as a State Service 
Computer Staff Officer. Higher dowry with 
a motor vehicle. Parents seek with similar 
education, non malefic in horoscope son for 
their daughter.B79985 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T771056-1

CLOSE to Horana Bodu Govi, 1994, 5’ 2”, 
complete home, pharmacy owning proper-
ties, both wet/land, qualified, fair complex-
ioned, simple, only daughter. Father Bank 
Manager seeks employed son who can live 
in. A non malefic horoscope. Brother is an 
Engineer. udschandra@gmail.comB79997 
C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colom-
bo T771340-1

CLOSE to Nittambuwa Bodu Govi from a 
respectable family 27 years, 5’ 2” in height, 
educated at a highly reputed school, cur-
rently CIMA 3 Stage qualified owning dow-
ry, father seeks suitable partner. Only those 
with availability of only kuja in 1, 2, 4, 7, 8, 
12 need reply.B80004 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T771566-1

COLOMBO B/G parents seek a suitable 
partner of same status for their only daugh-
ter B.Sc special degree holder 26 years 
5’ 2” currently in U.S.A. for higher studies. 
Please reply with family details and copy 
of horoscope 7-8 non malefic.B80018 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T771871-1

COLOMBO Bodu /Govi 1984 5’ 2” owning 
2 storeyed house, beautiful, Television An-
nouncer. Patents seek highly employed or 
businessman partner. (Ku. Sha 5)B80009 
C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colom-
bo T771674-1

COLOMBO Buddhist parents 35 years 5’ 
6” BSc, MBA CIMA (Final) graduate Senior 
Executive beautiful daughter educated at 
Vishaka College. With dowry. Parents seek 
suitable partner. Kaurawa Wanshika caste. 
Horoscope necessary. wijayaw2009@
gmail.comB80014 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T771725-1

COLOMBO suburbs Buddhist Karawa 
Govi father businessman, mother retired 
Teacher in a respectable and educated 
family background, their 29+ years 5’ 4” 
well mannered daughter, Senior Accounts 
Executive in N.G.O. having valuable as-
sets seeks professionally qualified son with 
sober habits.B79926 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T769039-1

EDUCATED, businessman devoid of all 
vice, with well-paid employment is sought 
for the daughter who is close to Colombo 
Sinhala, Buddhist/Govi, 35 yrs. 5’ 3” tall, 
employed in a high capacity in a private 
institute after obtaining higher education 
and having an upstair house and Motor 
vehicle. She has PR in America. Makara 
Lagna, Anura Nekatha, 7 Kuja/Rahu. Write 
with the horoscope. Email: douglasnanay-
akkara54@gmail.comB80002 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T771419-1

ELDER brother, Sinhala Buddhist seeks a 
partner for his sister. Age 45yrs. Height 4’ 
11”, employed as an IT Assurance profes-
sional in an overseas company.B79949 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T769293-1

FATHER Lawyer seeks an educated part-
ner for his daughter who is close to Avis-

sawella, Govi Buddhist 26 yrs., 5’ 3” tall, 
slim, pretty, finished Law education and due 
to swear as a Lawyer.B79983 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T770875-1

FRIEND seeks educated, kind, respectable 
gentleman for having Australian citizenship, 
age 43 yrs, Sinhalese, Catholic Accountant, 
legally divorced. Telephone: 0470347259.
B80029 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 
Colombo T772188-1

GALLE, Bodhu Govi, 1987, Accounting 
special degree holder, following post gradu-
ate, government job having daughter’s 
parents seek educated, son.B79970 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T770524-1

GALLE: Parents, retired government 
servants seek a suitable partner for their 
daughter, Buddhist Govi, 28 yrs. College 
of Education - English Teacher, Kuja 7. 
Younger brothers are executive officers. 
0912231616. email: myuplands@yahoo.
comB79978 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 
2047 Colombo T770778-1

GOVI Buddhist respectable parents seek 
a professionally qualified partner for their 
highly qualified pretty daughter 28 kuja in 1 
2 4 7 8 12 preferred inherit assets.B80013 
C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colom-
bo T771723-1

HOMAGAMA Bodu Govi 38 years. 5’ 1” in 
height Dancing Teacher of a private school 
only daughter in the family, mother seeks 
permanently employed son with compat-
ibility towards shani kuja 7.B80005 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T771573-1

IN Gampaha, Buddhist, Govi, 40 yrs of age 
(appearance of 30 yrs.) 5’ 4” in height, 
beautiful executive M.B.A, BSc, modern 
house and a car inherited. Parents seek 
a suitable partner for their daughter. eka-
nayake@gmail.comB79992 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T771238-1

KANDY - B/G State Executive Officer 
father seeks for his 1983 year born 5’ 9” 
pretty BSc graduate daughter studying in 
Australia with her brother and for the 1985 
year born 5’ 7” pretty lean undergraduate 
daughter employed in sports sector with 
substantial assets, two suitable educated 
NS/TT sons. 081-3840370. margprsl510@
gmail.comB78453 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T757067-1

KANDY Buddhist Govi brother seeks for his 
49 year young looking pretty 5’ 4” state ex-
ecutive grade officer sister owning houses, 
business place etc., a suitable handsome 
unmarried educated partner. Widower 
without children 55<47. ramanigamage7@
gmail.comB78562 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T757778-1

KEGALLE Bodu Govi 87/03, 5’ 4 1/2”, 
pleasant, good charactered, Moratuwa 
University BSc graduate MSc & all relevant 
professional qualifications, employed as a 
Staff Officer of an island wide government 
authority only daughter. Retired parents 
seek suitable son. kuja/07.B80006 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T771576-1

KOTTE Buddhist Govi, only daughter, De-
cember 1979, 5’ 2 1/2”, owns two storeyed 
house on 50 perches (Value 650/- Lakhs) 
close by new parliament complex, 06 
perches from Boralesgamuwa (45/- Lakhs), 
monthly income 90,000/-. Not employed. 
Although qualified for university educa-
tion not entered a university looking for a 
quick marriage, Doctor/Entrepreneur. Send 
horoscope with Kuja Dosha, rukshani-
perera79@gmail.comB80027 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T771997-1

KURUNEGALA, Bodu Salagama, age 
31, 5’ 3” foreign commerce graduate, As-

sistant Manager in a main firm in Colom-
bo with high salary, dowry owning pretty 
daughter’s parents seek educated, job 
having son no differences.B79988 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T771161-1
MAHARAGAMA B/G parents from a 
respectable family seeks for their 1971 
year born pretty only (Teacher) daughter 
studied in a leading girls’ school in Colom-
bo. Marriage delayed due to malefic ef-
fects of planets owning a substantial cash 
deposit with a monthly income, business 
building, land, jewellery and an insurance 
all assets worth over 35 millon, a respect-
able, suitable good charactered partner 
with permanent employment. Horoscope 
matching mithuna lagna uthrasala, 
manushya, kuja 7, rahu 8 may write with 
copy of horoscopeB78412 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T756746-1
MAHARAGAMA Buddhist, Govi 
parents seek a partner for their pleasant 
daughter 1981, 5’ 2”, received higher edu-
cation, owner of business, having malefic 
of Mass. Prefer those who live abroad. 
All details in first letter with horoscope.
B80021 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 
2047 Colombo T771915-1
MOTHER seeks an educated son, de-
void of all vices, for her permanently em-
ployed daughter who was born in 1989, 
Buddhist Govi, 5’ 3” tall, very fair, very 
pretty, with good character, BSc (Hons) 
Quantity Surveyor - Moratuwa.B78912 
C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Co-
lombo T759763-1
NUGEGODA Bodu Govi 27 years 
educated at a Colombo main Girls 
school, graduate employed in the Ex-
ecutive grade only daughter parents seek 
qualified & respectable son.B80015 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T771732-1
PARENTS - Government employers 
seek a suitable employed son for their 
daughter who is close to Ambalangoda, 

Buddhist, Karawa, born in July 1988, 5’ 2” 
tall, Ayurvedda Physician and graduate.
B79980 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 
Colombo T770822-1

PARENTS engaged in business at Maha-
ragama, Buddhist Govi, seek a son edu-
cated handsome employed in a decent post 
with a moral character for their daughter, 
born in 1988, 5’ 2” in height, employed at a 
private institution, very bright, beautiful with 
moral character. Inquire with horoscope.
B79991 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 
Colombo T771209-1

PARENTS from respectable Tamil Chris-
tian family living in Colombo seeks a well 
mannered professionally qualified son for 
their daughter in late 30’s height 5’ 3” fair 
in complexion, graduated in Australia and 
presently well employed with Australian 
PR. Preferred a groom from Australia or 
she is willing to relocate for the right part-
ner. Please Contact: 0112301035. email to: 
stefa2115@yahoo.comB79957 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T769955-1

PARENTS seek a suitable partner for their 
MBA (UK) graduate daughter, well em-
ployed in a reputed company. Fair, pretty, 5’ 
3”, 35y, GB, Colombo suburb, malefic horo-
scope, divorcees without encumbrances 
welcomed. Email: amarawardenap@gmail.
comB79153 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 
2047 Colombo T761495-1

POSSESSING Dual Citizenship gradu-
ate in Newzealand employed as an Ac-
countant 90 March born 5’ 1” in height fair 
complexioned daughter parents seek Bodu 
Govi son qualified or employed overseas 
or hoping to do so & of around 5’ 7” in 
height. Horoscope along with all particulars 
should be forwarded. proposalnz01@gmail.
comB80010 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 
2047 Colombo T771692-1

PROFESSIONAL parents seek a kind 
hearted, academically qualified son em-
ployed in Australia, for medically qualified 
daughter, brought up with Sinhala Bud-
dhist values, born in 1980. Reply with fam-
ily details and horoscope. Email: duwapro-
posal2017@gmail.comB78421 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T756789-1

RATHMALANA B/D parents of respect-
able family seeks an educated, respectable 
partner for their pretty daughter, 5’, 23yrs., 
educated at Musaeus College, currently 
employed in private sector. Compatibility 
to Kuja 7, 1 preferred. Send details with 
horoscope in first letter.B78776 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T758886-1

RATNAPURA, mother seeks for their 
1978 year born 5’ pretty graduate daugh-
ter with permanent employment a suit-
able handsome employed partner below 40 
years.B78339 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 
2047 Colombo T756172-1

SEEKING a professional partner age 30 
for a professional and well accomplished 
only daughter age 30 and brought up with 
Buddhist values in the U.S.A. Apply di-
rectly to email udumbprj@gmail.com with 
horoscope and other details.B78626 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T758181-1

SINHALA Buddhist 45 years, young look-
ing 5’ 1”, pretty legally separated (not due 
to her fault) pretty sister (father an Ambas-
sador, mother a pensioner Teacher) owning 
house and other assets seeks suitable edu-
cated kind hearted partner from a suitable 
family. rk1982dx@gmail.comB78605 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T757935-1

SOUTH respectable Buddhist Govi in 
administrative service, fair complexioned 
31, 5’ 2” daughter, seek Engineer /Execu-
tive service son from same caste. Contact 
number, horoscope requiredB80025 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T771970-1

SOUTHERN Province, parents seek a 
suitable partner for their youngest daughter 
who is a Buddhist Wishwa, belonging to a 
very respectable family with Doctors and 
Businessmen, 32yrs., very fair and pretty. 
No differences. Write with the telephone 
number. Ratnapura areas preferred.
B78937 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 
Colombo T760018-1

SOUTHERN Province: Father, business-
man seeks a virtuous son who is BSc 
graduate, Administration, Doctor, Govern-
ment Lawyer and educated for his daughter 
who is a Buddhist, Salagama born in May 
1988, 5’ 2” tall, English Diploma holder. She 
owns a house and vehicle from Colombo as 
dowry. No differences.B79981 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T770829-1

SOUTHERN province retired parents seek 
a suitable partner for their only daughter 
who is a Buddhist Govi 29 yrs., 5’ 5’, tall, 
slim, pretty, employed, BSc graduate with 
valuable dowries.B79982 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T770856-1

SOUTHERN, Bodhu Govi, 1988, 5’ 4” 
MBBS Doctor daughter’s parents seek tee-
totaler son Kuja, Sani appropriate preferred 
Doctor Engineer. 091 2235899.B79972 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T770562-1

SOUTHERN, Govi Bodu 1974 born 5’ 3” in 
height, beautiful, good charactered, young 
looking, BSc graduate, owning dowry, Govt 
Teacher. Parents retired govt servants seek 
highly employed or educated businessman 
of sober habits. Horoscope necessary.
B79993 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 
Colombo T771265-1

SRI Lankan Buddhist parents living in the 
USA, seek a well-mannered, educated son, 
aged between 26 and 32, who is willing to 
work and settle down in the USA (family 
living in the USA or Canada preferred) for 
their daughter (25 years, height 5’ 4”). She 

graduated in 2015 as BSc (in Visual Arts 
Education) and presently working as an 
Assistant Teacher. She is of fair complex-
ion and well-mannered and lives with par-
ents. Please contact with family details and 
horoscope. Email: proposal2292@yahoo.
comB78391 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 
2047 Colombo T756684-1

WESTERN Buddhist Govi mixed, 24, 5’ 
3”, Science graduate with Executive grade 
employment, fair complexioned, pretty 
daughter, entrepreneur mother & father 
seek a son devoid of vices. No barriers. 
kuja 7.B80026 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 
2047 Colombo T771993-1

KURUNEGALA Buddhist Deva Mother 
seeks for her 28 year 5’ 9” handsome son 
owning a business of his own, a house and 
other assets worth over 130 millions, a suit-
able, educated, pretty daughter. Write with 
copy of horoscope. Differences not con-
sidered. tharanga256@yahoo.comG71765 
C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colom-
bo T687572-2

ACADEMICALLY and professionally 
qualified, pretty partner is sought by Govi 
Buddhist mother for her youngest son, US 
citizen and well employed. Age 35 yrs, 5’ 8” 
willing to migrate preferred. Reply with fam-
ily details and horoscope. Email:- vinodh_
ranasinghe@yahoo.com.au.G75171 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T724070-2

ABLE Govi Buddhist parents from Colombo 
seek for well-educated, multi-millionaire 
only son with six figure income 29, 5’-11” 
fair, wealthy girl with good moral values. 
Horoscope available. No bars. Email 
Propvij2016@gmail.comG76881 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T740980-2

1985 April born close to Colombo Bodu Govi 
5’ 10 1/2” in height Executive Manager of 
own IT business qualified son of moral 
values, Govt., bank retired mother & busi-
nessman father seeks employed & beauti-
ful daughter owns new motor vehicle & 2 
storyed house. Only bother Bank Execu-
tive. Contact Nos & horoscope necessary.
G80007 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 
Colombo T771602-1

A FEMALE marriage partner is sought for the 
son who is from the North Western Prov-
ince, businessman, born in 1984, 5’ 6” tall, 
having assets worth of 60 million. Teacher/
other jobs/business. No differences/prob-
lems. After 7.00 p.m. 0322248324.G79969 
C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colom-
bo T770501-1

A Gentleman, 1977, Educated young looking 
successful Businessman. No encumbranc-
es on divorce, seeks a bride. No barriers. 
No need of dowry. 011-2892115, sarana-
mangala@gmail.comG80023 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T771950-1

ACADEMICALLY and professionally 
qualified, well mannered, pretty daughter 
is sought by respectable B/G parents living 
in Colombo suburbs for their son, 32yrs, 5’ 
4”, handsome, NS/TT, holding a UK degree. 
Presently employed in a reputed interna-
tional IT company as a Computer Engineer. 
Owns a car & a upstair house. Reply with 
family details and horoscope. pro.aim911@
gmail.comG79903 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T768615-1

AN affluent, respectable, Sinhala Buddhist 
family in Colombo, wish to find a lovely 
daughter from a respectable family from Co-
lombo or near-by, for marriage to tall, hand-
some, well-mannered, decent, intelligent 
son. He is 30 (1986), TT/NS, highly educated 
(University education in UK) and qualified, 
the major shareholder of a company and 
will inherit a house in Colombo and consid-
erable wealth. Please email family details, 
horoscope and city of birth to; confidential-
proposal@hotmail.comG78973 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T760384-1

B/G parents from Battaramulla seek pro-
fessionally and academically qualified 
daughter for their 34, 5’ 5” IT degree (SLIIT 
Malabe), smart son working in reputed 
company in Australia as Consultant. Differ-
ences immaterial. Reply with H/C.G80019 
C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colom-
bo T771877-1

BADULLA B/G Parents from a respectable 
family background seek for their 1986 year 
born 6’ Handsome only son in the family 
studied in Trinity College in Kandy. Now 
owning Tea Estates in Bandarawela with an 
Estate Bungalow and also a jeep, a suitable 
pretty teacher daughter or a non-employed 
educated daughter. Dowry not expected. 
Write with copy of horoscope.G78976 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T760396-1

BODHU Govi 1988, 5’ 8” BSc & MSc (UK) 
graduate, qualified, pleasant, handsome 
son works as Cost Engineer (QS) in a 
foreign country in high position. Mother 
seeks educated, significant family, gradu-
ate, pretty daughter. Shani 7 matching for 
Puwasala Nekatha. Send horoscope copy 
& true details of family by 1st letter.G79987 
C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colom-
bo T771116-1

BODU Govi 1983 born 6’ 3” in height, fa-
ther an Attorney seeks beautiful daughter 
of moral values with compatibility to kuja 
2, Chandra 7G80016 C/o Sunday Times, 

P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T771769-1
BODU Govi 35 years 5’ 11” an IT graduate 

in UK with UK Citizenship divorced after 
a very brief marriage due to incompatibil-
ity, handsome son owning housing in both 
countries & vehicles, employed as an Ex-
ecutive. Parents seek honest & beautiful 
daughter of moral values. proposals0405@
outlook.comG80008 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T771623-1

BUDDHIST Govi parents Colombo sub-
urbs seek educated, pleasant daughter 
for Doctor son, 36 years, height 5’ 4”, 
employed as Senior Research Officer at 
an international research centre based 
in Colombo. He is pursuing M.Sc (Lon-
don) bandarajmk@gmail.comG79959 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T770206-1

BUDDHIST K/G parents father Doctor 
seeks an educated, kind hearted, pleasant 
daughter from a respectable family for MSc 
qualified, employed, 30 years, 5’ 4”, hand-
some, strict NS+TT son having a vehicle, 
house and property and extra six figure 
income from family establishment. Only 
sister married to a Doctor. Reply with family 
details and horoscope. Phone 0912258208 
after 7pm. Email: marriageproposal203@
gmail.comG78613 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T758063-1

CHRISTIAN Tamil parents seek and edu-
cated fair, pretty, well mannered educated 
daughter from a respectable family for their 
37 years 5’ 5” fair handsome son had his 
bachelors and masters from a foreign uni-
versity presently working in UK. Please 
Contact or email: 0112301035 stefa2115@
yahoo.comG79956 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T769946-1

CLOSE by Colombo, Buddhist Govi, 1976-
1-14, 5’ 6”, UK Citizen Graduated & em-
ployed as an Engineer. Own tow houses 
& vehicle. Fair complexioned, slim figured. 
Brother & sister married & reside in UK, 
seek pretty educated slim figured lady. 
Should be ready to reside in UK. Kuja 7, 
Venus 1, 2410021, 4403761.G79999 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T771367-1

COLOMBO Govi Buddhist, 28yrs, 5’ 11”, 
IT graduate, Operations Manager (Viresta 
Co.). Possess 02 houses in Colombo 
and a vehicle. Parents seek for a suitable 
daughter for handsome son. Father held a 
high post in government and retired. Write 
if sinners in 7 & 8 or 1 & 2 or 7 & 2 or 1 
& 8 houses.G78591 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T757899-1

COLOMBO suburb Engineer father from a 
respectable Buddhist Govi family seeks for 
his 1984 year born 5’ 10” senior Computer 
Engineer son studied in America presently 
employed there in the same capacity with 
permanent residence in America, a suit-
able pretty, English educated daughter not 
below 5’ 3” in height, age 26 years or below. 
Differences not considered. 0112789844, 
Email: radakaru@yahoo.comG78572 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T757817-1

COLOMBO suburb G/B parents seek 
pretty slim, pretty fair, well-mannered, pro-
fessional daughter, tall than 5’ 3”, for single 
child, 28+ years, handsome, non-smoker, 
teetotaler, B.Sc, ACCA, CFA, State Bank 
Executive. Reply with horoscope, full de-
tails.G78363 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 
2047 Colombo T756437-1

COLOMBO suburb G/B respectable busi-
ness family seek well mannered, pretty, 
fair, educated daughter from similar fam-
ily for their 26, 6’, handsome son, degree 
holder and reading for Masters in leading 
government university, worked in reputed 
company in Executive post, presently man-
age his properties and Director of our well 
established business. Drawing very good 
income. Having own vehicles, houses and 
inherit substantial assets. Reply with Tele 
No., horoscope and family details.G78427 
C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colom-
bo T756818-1

COLOMBO, Government Corporation 
technical officer 84/12 born, 5’ 5” height, 
following degree in engineering, seeking 
pretty, job having daughter for one & only 
son in family.G79967 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T770466-1

ENGLISH qualified truly beautiful very styl-
ish less than 44 years partner is sought for 
marriage by a gent legally separated, em-
ployed as an executive at a private firm with 
other avenues of income & assets. Dowry 
caste immaterial. 0117903933 buishan27@
gmail.comG79760 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T767445-1

FATHER seek for son born 1988 British 
national (mother English father Sri Lankan) 
educated in a private school in England 
Masters in Biology employed in one of top 
200 listed FTSE Company a daughter-in-
law kind hearted slim below 25 years must 
be willing to settle down in UK. Son will be 
in Sri Lanka first two weeks in December. 
Please ring 0112714980 write to.G79963 
C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colom-
bo T770272-1

G/B Colombo suburbs 1987 September 
born, 5' 6" height, B.Sc. (Eng), PhD in 
Computer Engineering from a top ranking 
University, CIMA qualified, working in an In-
ternational Investment Bank in Hong Kong, 
fair, handsome, inherit propertied and finan-
cial wealth. Parent seek respectable, good 
looking, qualified bride to live in Hong Kong. 
Reply with full family details, educational 
level. Horoscope preferred to be non malefic. 
E-mail: tcstargazer87@gmail.comG78443 
C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T756992-1

GALLE - Buddhist, Govi, State Bank Man-
ager (Pensioner) father and English teacher 
mother seek for their handsome final year 
2nd son in Moratuwa University with CIMA 
(4th year) owning a house & vehicle, a suit-
able pretty educated daughter. His elder 
brother is a marine engineer married, sister 
- a university student. Medical officer, Engi-
neer or graduate preferred. dccnvp@gmail.
com 0912222341.G80024 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T771952-1

GOVI Buddhist 47 years, 5’ 8”, profession-
ally qualified, GM in Software Company. Di-
vorced after short marriage, daughter with 
mother’s custody. Pretty educated daughter 
sought by mother. 0662222157 propos-
alvip@gmail.comG78866 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T759550-1

GOVI Christian parents seek a kind hearted 
pretty daughter for their son 25 yrs 5’ 10” 
tall, graduate resident in Australia citizen in 
USA. Working in real estate sector, visiting 
Sri Lanka soon. Email: miuladsilva@yahoo.
comG79960 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 
2047 Colombo T770216-1

GOVI Christian parents seek a kind hearted 
pretty daughter for their son 35 yrs 5’ 6” 
tall employed as a Software Engineer in 
U.S.A Australia citizen visiting Sri Lanka 
in December. Email: miuladsilva@yahoo.
comG79961 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 
2047 Colombo T770225-1

GOVI caste parents seek for their 40 year 5’ 
5” Tamil businessman son, a suitable pretty 
bride between 25 & 35 years. Dowry not ex-
pected. subur2000@outlook.comG78824 
C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colom-
bo T759177-1

In close proximity to Capital City. Buddhist 
Govi 1987, 5’ 3 1/2” with respectable fam-
ily background & assets, B.Sc M.Sc. Senior 
Software Engineer son. Retired state Bank 
Managers parents seek educated pretty 
employed daughter from same caste (Bank, 
Engineer preferred) Inquire with horoscope 
copy, contact numbers.G79996 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T771291-1

KANDY Buddhist Govi, Pensioner Mother 
seeks for her 36 year 5’ 10” handsome son 
with 12 years service in Australia employed 
as a software Engineer with dual citizen 
ship owning 2 houses & vehicles in Aus-
tralia and house & buildings here, a suit-
able pretty educated daughter. damithan@
yahoo.comG79723 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T767117-1

KURUNEGALA Buddhist Deva mother 
seeks for her 29 year 5’ 9” handsome 
youngest son in family owning a house of 
his own vehicles and other assets worth 
over 110 millions a suitable, pretty good 
mannered daughter. Differences not con-
sidered. Write with copy of horoscope. tha-
ranga256@yahoo.comG79708 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T767046-1

LEGALLY separated living with the son in 
Colombo. Inviting an independent partner 
preferably with a child below 45 years. 
Army retired also suitable. Dowry caste 
not considered. Email: ajanthage@yahoo.
comG78791 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 
2047 Colombo T758975-1

MATARA Bodu Durawa 1987 December 
born, 5’ 6” in height, permanently employed 
in the Govt. sector, devoid of all vices, own-
ing house & vehicles. Parents seek suitable 
daughter. Teachers, bankers preferred.
G79994 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 
Colombo T771276-1

MID fifties handsome, divorced, engaging 
in own business, lady who can place more 
strength to the business and life invite. 
0115610176G79569 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T765697-1

PARENTS seek a suitable, virtuous and 
pleasant partner for their younger son 
who was born in 1986, Kandy / Colombo, 
A/L Passed, studied Electronics, Roman 
Catholic, 5’ 8” tall, fair-complexion, hand-
some, devoid of all vice and presently em-
ployed in Korea. Religion/ Caste not con-
sidered. Send details with the horoscope. 
0112170596G78311 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T754539-1

PARENTS seek smart, educated partner 
for graduate son, 26 years, presently finish-
ing post graduate studies while assisting 
with established family business, Canadian 
Citizen with assets. Must appreciate tradi-
tional Sri Lankan values. Please reply with 
copy of horoscope.G78408 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T756735-1

PARENTS seeks a fair borne again Chris-
tian age between 21-25 well educated 
English speaking partner for their only 
son 5’ 8” tall age 27 educated abroad, 
Managing partner of the family business. 
031-2239188, (Call after 6pm)G80012 C/o 
Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo
 T771705-1

PROFESSIONAL parents seek aca-
demically qualified daughter, employed in 
Australia, for Doctor son born in 1986, 4’ 9” 
brought up with Sinhala Buddhist values. Re-
ply with horoscope and family details. Email: 
proposemr@gmail.comG78420 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T756788-1

PROFESSIONAL partner sought by par-
ents for son Salagama Buddhist, Royalist 
38yrs, 5’ 8”, postgraduate IT professional, 
Assistant Manager, reputed company with 
six figure salary and other benefits. Owns 
car, house with assets. Respond with details 
and horoscope.G79071 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T760953-1

SABARAGAMUWA Province. I am le-
gally separated from wife & children being 
complainant & an owner of Ayurveda prod-
ucts manufacturing establishment. Drawing 
a very high monthly income. Vegetarian. 
Seek a healthy, talented, educated, pretty 
lady of about 35-40 years. Can live very 
happily. Ayur Physician preferred. No dowry 
required. Consider poor, destitute, divorced 
or widowed also.G79458 C/o Sunday Times, 
P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T764161-1

UPCOUNTRY B/G Administrative Of-
ficer (Pensioner) father and state employee 
mother seek for their 1983 year born 5’ 9” 
very handsome son with SLIIT Hons degree 
employed in the city, a suitable pretty daugh-
ter. His sister an English teacher is married to 
a specialist medical officer.G78992 C/o Sun-
day Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T760480-

1
WESTERN Province, father (retired) seeks 

a virtuous and pretty partner for his son, who 
is Buddhist Govi, 37yrs. 5’ 6” tall, having 
properties, handsome and Chief Naval Engi-
neer. Only younger brother is in Japan. Kuja 
2, Rahu 2, Kataka, Manushya. Inquire those 
who are below 32yrs.G78930 C/o Sunday 
Times, P.O.BOX 2047 Colombo T759993-1

Brides & Grooms
A Wealthy entrepreneur family sons 1984, 

1991, educated, employed with assets & 
educated pretty daughters 1986, 1990. In-
quire with suitable proposals. 011-2892115.
BG80030 C/o Sunday Times, P.O.BOX 
2047 Colombo T772198-1


